
Featuring Workers’ Compensation
Attorney David Dudley

Baylor Evnen, LLP

David Dudley is the former chair of the Baylor Evnen, LLP
Workers’ Compensation practice group and handles workers’
compensation claims at all levels.  David also serves as a
presenter for NIRMA’s educational programs.

The Nebraska Workers’ Compensation Act
And the COVID-19 Pandemic

Learn how the pandemic is impacting both pending workers’ compensation claims
and the reporting and handling of potential claims of exposure at work.

Free Webinar presented by 

     10:00 - 11:00 a.m. CST
       Thursday, February 18, 2021

There have been numerous COVID-19 claims made by Nebraska employees over the past year.
The pandemic also has impacted employees’ workers’ compensation claims that are unrelated to
COVID-19 because of the challenges faced by medical providers and the medical community in
general, as well as employers who must make additional accommodations.

Addressed in detail will be:

•   issues regarding the compensability of COVID-19 claims in the State of Nebraska;
•   managing the claims of injured employees that are unrelated to COVID-19 and the challenges they
    pose for employers;
•   compensation issues for the “remote” employee;
•   potential vaccination issues that may impact workers’ compensation claims;
•   legislative developments that may impact workers’ compensation claims;
•   specific questions you may have regarding COVID-19 and how it is impacting the workers’
     compensation claims you are seeing in your own workplace.

To Register:

Log on to www.nirma.info, go to the Events tab, click on Webinar/Online Training, scroll down to
the Upcoming Events, then click on the February 18 webinar to access the registration link.

Note:  Advance registrations are required and must be received by Tuesday, February 16.


